
Welcome to Third Grade! 

My name is Lesli Unger and I am so excited to be your child’s teacher this year!  I 

look forward to meeting you all soon.   I hope you all had a great summer and are 

ready to jump back into learning together. I know this year will be filled with 

learning, exploring, successes and challenges.  

 

I’m excited to be back at LTE for my fourth year!  I have been teaching for 23 

years, mostly in Colorado but also in Phoenix and in Abu Dhabi in the UAE.  

 

 I love spending time with my family, my husband Mike, our son and daughter-in-law 

and, most importantly, our granddaughter, Chelsea. I love to travel, read, ride my 

bike and attend soccer games.  

 

My passion as an educator is to provide students with the tools and experiences 

they need to be successful and enthusiastic life-long learners.  

 
Important information for the first day of school: 

●​ Arrival time 8:00-8:15 am - As we welcome families back to our building, 

we are designating the first 45 minutes (8-8:45 am) as a time to “settle in” 

to a new classroom with new supplies for the year. Parents will have the 

option to either drop their child(ren) off or park and accompany them into 

the building and to their classroom(s). Instruction will begin at 8:45 am. 

●​ Please bring all items from the 3rd-Grade Supply List.  This list tells you what 
are community supplies what will be used only by your child.  Please do not 
label the community supplies. 

●​ Please fill out the attached Google Form telling me what your child will be 

doing at the end of the day.  

●​ The first week of school will be “Free Dress” - Standardized dress will 

begin 8/18 

●​ We will spend our first few days building our classroom community and 

practicing structures and routines.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMI0WxZ6h66SxAJovtiGqBLNegs4jUEIzKpB95drMFkrx_Jg/viewform?usp=sf_link


●​ Please bring a water bottle, snack, and book (Learning Commons will not be 

open) to read that day. 

●​ When packing snacks, please be mindful students with nut allergies. Snack 

time is at 10:15 each morning and snack will normally be eaten outside.  

●​ School wide information can be found on the Community Update. 

 
 

Please join us on Parent Information Night, Thursday, August 21, where 

we will provide important information about our year. 

●​ 4:45 - 6:45pm - PTO and SAC will be set up in the Learning Commons so 

that families may drop in to gather information and to view our Spirit 

Wear that will be available to order on My School Bucks.  

●​ 5:00 - 5:45 pm - 1st classroom session  

●​ 6:00 - 6:45 pm - 2nd classroom session 

Please feel free to email me any time! I am so excited to meet our new 

class!!  

 

Mrs. Unger 

launger@dcsdk12.org 

 

https://secure.smore.com/n/hmcrx

